REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES MARINA]

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY @

27 December 2018

MR. MILHAR FUAZUDEEN
Oaklands, Oxshott Road
Oxshott Surrey

KT22 OEN

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Fuazudeen:

Please be informed that the contract for the Engagement of Highly Technical
Experts for the conduct of an Independent Evaluation in accordance with
Regulations 1/7 and 1/8 of STCW '78 Convention, As amended with the contract
amount of Two Million Three Hundred Forty Seven Thousand Pesos
(P2,347,000.00) is awarded to you, upon recommendation of the MARINA Bids
and Awards Committee (BAC) in its Resolution No. 2018-53 dated 27 December
2018.

Please affix your signature in space provided below as an indication of your
acceptance of the award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

VADM NA " SQ A VINGSON JR

Officer-In-
Office of the Admiriistrator
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